
From:   Jim Kijesky   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   February 09, 2012

Subject:   FCC File No. 0069-EX-ST-2012
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0069-EX-ST-2012
Ref. 16123

Mr. Ghaffari:

Thank you for your note regarding the geographic coordinates listed on the above-referenced application.

Having review the locations and the geographic coordinates, it appears that the coordinates listed for
both locations should be revised slightly.

Specifically, the coordinates for the two locations should be listed on the application as follows:

Location #1 ? Safety Harbor, FL.   
- Correct Coordinates = 27 59? 20?N.Lat. and 82 41? 10?W.Long   

Location #2 ? Tierra Verde, FL   
? Correct Centerpoint Coordinates = 27 36? 58?N.Lat. and 82 43? 46?W.Long.

Please advise if the Commission will correct the coordinates on the application, or if you would like the
applicant to correct the coordinates directly on the application.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Laurel Technologies Partnership


